
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                             February 1, 2022 
 
Dear families, 
 
I am so happy with our cooperation with panda ride bus service and can 
recommend it with no hesitation.  
 
Panda ride has helped our students get to and from home to preschool, many 
ski trips, swim clubs and field trips and more. 
 
Our community is extremely pleased with their entire team. 
 
I wish them all the very best. 
 
Alana Kamula 
Head of Global Preschools 
Prague 6 - Czech Republic  
 


